
ISSUED: December 29, 2023 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

In the Matter of 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY, 

UE430 

Investigation into New Load Connection 
Costs. 

MEMORANDUM 

This memo confirms that given the Commission's clarification in Order no. 23-482, 
Portland General Electric may file its proposed tariff in this docket by March 31, 2024. 

Dated this 29th day of December, 2023, at Salem, Oregon. 

Nolan Moser 
Chief Administrative Law Judge 


